COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th October, 1929,

Dear 8irs,

I duly received Mr.Peskett's letter of the 2nd
Se

ultimo respecbing the survey of Harbour Craft belonging to
the Madras Government, and have to say that the matter in
question has received very careful consideration and the
arrangements made by you are satisfactory.

: It is noted that the survey of the screwshaft
of the dredger "LOKD WILLINGDON" will be carried out on the
occasion of the special survey to Le held early next year.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

CALCUTTA,
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